
Community Education Report Nov 20, 2023

Updates:
● An agreement has been reached with Ranger Youth Sports, Inc. and they are now administering youth

sports programming in our community. For more information about their organization, please visit their
website: www.rangeryouthsports.com .

● We are currently exploring a partnership with Healthy Kids Programs to provide before and after school
care. This organization also offers the capability to expand programming in the future to include
wrap-around preschool programming and summer programming.

○ We are collecting data from a needs survey they asked us to administer. This survey will remain
open until December 1st. Currently we have received 26 responses to this survey and here are
some of the preliminary findings:

http://www.rangeryouthsports.com


● The Community Ed email list is up to 125 members! I am looking forward to ramping up the content
provided through this list to keep my subscribers engaged.

● This fall I received a packet of feedback/outcomes from the company Camp Invention is run through. I
have attached that packet for your review. Camp Invention will be offered free to students this summer
through ESSER out of school programming funds.

● Auditions for the Princess and the Pea are coming up on Monday, December 4th. I hope you will be
able to join us for one of the performances Friday, December 8th at 7pm or Saturday, December 9th at
2pm.

○ Future play residencies scheduled:
■ February 26th - March 2nd: Cinderella
■ June 24th - 29th: The Pied Piper

● We have several adult education classes in the works and expect to be offering both online and in
person opportunities starting in January.

Advisory Council:
● Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, November 29th at 4:30pm in the Media Center Flex Room.

Respectfully Submitted by: Abby Geotz


